
THE STATE OF RIO GRANDE DO SUL informs the publication of the Notice of Rectification of 
the tender documents for the concession of the Porto Alegre Bus Station. 
  
The rectificated points are related to the calculation of the fare readjustment on the draft 
agreement (attachment 6 of the tender document): (i) rectified definition of the concept of 
monetary readjustment index disposed on the chapter 2, item xxxi, and (ii) better exposition of 
the terms of readjustment calculation disposed on the clause 17.14. 
  
The entirety of the Notice of Rectification may be obtained in the website: 
http://www.compras.rs.gov.br and www.celic.rs.gov.br. 
 
 


